Paula Vandehey

From: Mark Lahay

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:12 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: FW: NORTHLAND AVENUE SERVICE ROAD SIDEWALK

Mark A. Lahay, PE

Assistant City Engineer

City of Appleton
Department of Public Works
920-832-6486
Mark.lahay@appleton.org

From: Dianne Dexter [mailto:diannedexter@earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 11:35 AM

To: Mark Lahay <Mark.Lahay@Appleton.org>

Subject: NORTHLAND AVENUE SERVICE ROAD SIDEWALK

Mark -

We are unable to attend the Municipal Services meeting this evening. We want you to know we are VERY
HAPPY with the proposal to add the sidewalks from Mason to Locust along the Service Road. This is an area
that we drive or walk in almost daily and it would be an excellent addition for the safety of both drivers and
pedestrians. We are so excited about the possibility of not needing to walk in the road!

Thank-you!

David and Dianne Dexter
1016 W Browning St - District 12

(920) 734-5103

diannedexter@earthlink.net
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